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Trees, Woodland & Forests
by Geoff Kersey

Popular author Geoff Kersey offers pages of
inspiration in this helpful book which gives
artists a wonderful selection of subjects to
paint. He includes 24 pictures of woodlands full
of atmosphere, with dappled light and foliage,
seasonal colours, and different aspects; large
vista forests, and different scenes
incorporating beautiful trees in the landscape.
Full-size outlines of each painting are included,
plus instructions showing how elements can be
interchanged to create new pictures. With a
colour palette for each picture and clear,
practical notes, readers will be able to
reproduce great paintings for themselves.��

� 24 beautiful paintings to inspire those
learning how to paint trees, an essential
element of the landscape�� 24 free outlines
provided so that readers need not draw the
scenes first�� Informative notes on details
pulled out from each painting so that readers
can learn from Geoff Kersey�s expertis
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